
  

UPCOMING EVENTS >>> 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 28, 2025 
End of Third Quarter 
 
March 31-April 4, 2025 
No School – Spring Break 
 
April 16, 2025 
Budget Meeting 
Murray Media Center 
5:30pm – 6:30pm 
 
April 17, 2025 
Family/Teacher Conferences 
4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 
April 18, 2025 
No School – Professional Day 
 
April 27, 2025 
State History Day 
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Success is the sum of small efforts - repeated day in and day out.  Robert Collier 

 
What an amazing week we had at Murray!  Of the approximately 80 students competing at 
the regional level for History Day, over 30 of them are advancing to the state competition.  
Last weekend, all the pieces came together to produce three wonderful shows with our 
Beetlejuice Jr. production.  These are two very big and annual events at Murray Middle 
School that are the direct result of small efforts put forth by students, staff and families day 
in and day out that end with BIG results!  None of this student success is based on luck or 
done in isolation.  It is through the strong support and collaboration of our community that 
our students are lifted up and able to shine under the metaphorical or literal spotlight.  
Thank you, Murray families, for all you do to support our Murray Pilots! 

 
What a wonderful wave to ride into our break.  I am hopeful that everyone finds time to do 
things that are restful and take advantage of the sporadic nice weather.  Stay healthy and 
we will see you all in a week! 

 
Celebrations: 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Revermann would like to celebrate Joanna Anthony. 
Joanna has been working hard all year long in her classes. She is a positive part of our 
community and is always working to do the right thing while being a strong student and 
leader. She represents Murray so well and we are proud to have her here! 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Lee would like to celebrate Thuan Pham. Thuan comes to 
school daily with a positive attitude. He is a member of the Murray basketball team and 
has strong academic skills. Thuan is a great example for the rest of our Murray Pilots! 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Williams would like to celebrate Oliver Yang. Oliver is one 
of the hardest working students I know. He always pushes himself to do his best and 
volunteers to make our classroom better! Congratulations, Oliver! 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Pfeiffer would like to celebrate Millie Smith. Millie is a kind 
and thoughtful student, eager to build strong relationships in the community with students 
and staff. She jumped right in at Murray working hard to practice her social studies skills 
and share the knowledge she already had! It’s great having you at Murray Millie! 
 
Your Co-Pilot, 
 
 
 
Jamin McKenzie 

Principal, Murray Middle School 
 

 

 

 

Yearbooks 
 

Yearbooks cost $24.00.   

https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/high-school-yearbooks.html  
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Sixth Grade 
 

Earth Science with Mr. Chase: 
6th grade Earth science students are 
starting a new unit and discovered 
that mountains can grow, shrink, and 
move over time. In their reading, they 
learned that fossils can also be found 
on the tops of many of these 
mountains. They wanted to explore 
these fossils that could be found on 
these mountains. We examined them 
in class and realized they were 
fossilized creatures that might have 
lived in an ocean. Over the next few 
weeks, we will explore how 
mountains can grow, shrink, move, 
AND have fossils of ocean creatures 
on top of them.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

MN Studies with Mr. Kareem and 
Ms. Pfeiffer: 
In 6th grade Minnesota Studies we 
are working on the last summative of 
Quarter 3. Students are making a 
claim about whether Minnesota was 
an 'abolitionist' state or note and 
gathering evidence to support that 
claim. When that is complete, we will 
start a novel of historical fiction, 
about the experiences of a young 
soldier from Minnesota in the Civil 
War.  

Seventh Grade 
 

Math with Mr. Gravert: 
Seventh grade mathematicians have 
just wrapped up a deep dive into 
proportions! We've explored the ins 
and outs of ratios and how they 
connect, mastering the techniques to 
set up and solve proportional 
relationships. From scaling recipes to 
calculating distances on maps, 
students are now equipped to tackle 
real-world problems using their 
newfound proportional reasoning 
skills. Looking ahead, we'll be 
applying these skills to exciting 
topics like business valuations, 
where proportions help us 
understand how different parts of a 
company relate to its overall worth. 
We're proud of the hard work and 
problem-solving they've 
demonstrated! 
 

Band/Orchestra 
We are finishing up the quarter.  
Students should have submitted 3 
playing tests this quarter.  If they are 
missing it they need to record it at 
home and have the metronome 
going while they record it.  They can 
retake the test to get a better grade 
as well.   Concert is coming up on 
May 22nd.  They will need their 
music shirts again.  The concert 
starts at 6:30 and can be a little long 
since it is our last concert.  Please 
mark your calendars.   The concert is 
required. 

 
We had a great elementary tour and 
got to go to Central High School as 
well.  The students really enjoyed 
going out and playing for the 
community. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Counselors Corner 
 
Here are a few announcements from our counseling team. As a reminder, here is our contact information: 
 

• Ms. Justine Revermann - justine.revermann@spps.org - 651-744-7130: Student last names A-L 

• Ms. Stephanie Lee - stephanie.lee@spps.org - 651-744-3600: Student last names M-Z 

• Mr. Noah McGurran-Hanson, Social Worker - noah.mcgurran-hanson@spps.org – 651-744-42725 

• Ms. Jessie Phillips, Social Worker – jessie.phillips@spps.org – 651-744-3437 

 
 
All families:  
Summer school registration is open today! Summer School is not required for middle schoolers. You can register online 
through Campus. There will also be paper copies that students can pick up at the main office at school. The paper copies 
should be returned to the student's school counselor. All other information can be accessed through the link below.  
Link for information: https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-learning-programs/middle-school  
 
We will soon have a mobile resource van visiting Murray. It will have resources such as hygiene products, soap, deodorant, 
clothing, sunscreen, raincoats, and some snacks as well. Reach out to a counselor or social worker to make sure your student 
has a chance to pick up items from the mobile resource truck. This is a new resource to Murray Middle School. 
 
 

Class registration for current 6th and 7th graders: 
We have set our dates for our Murray in-house registration for current 6th and 7th graders. They will register during the school 
day in their science classes. In upcoming messages and newsletters, we will have the list of elective courses that are likely 
available next year. Students will need to bring their iPad to complete the registration process. Here are our registration dates:  
 
• Monday, April 28: Crowley (6th grade: periods 1, 2, 3, 5, and 6) 
• Tuesday, April 29: Chase (6th grade: periods 6 and 7) 
• Thursday, May 1: Altringer (7th grade: periods 1, 2, 4, and 6) 
• Friday, May 2: Dooley (7th grade: periods 1 and 2) 
 

•     Our Murray elective course catalog for 2025-2026 is linked here:   
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IbG_i4IFKIC_Dj78sNHzE3OiLxvyWU6ZAUv8KgtaeGA/edit?usp=sharing  
•    There may be minor changes to our electives as we get closer to registration, students will need to register for    
about 5 electives, and 4 alternates as students will be enrolled in an increased number of electives with our change to 
the block (8 classes over the course of 2 days) schedule.  
•     Please review the elective options with your student and brainstorm their choices for next year's elective classes 
which they will register for during the last week of April during the school day 
•     Students will also be placed in support classes based on their grades, testing scores, and teacher feedback for 
reading (On Track Literacy/WINN), math (math support), and English Language Development (for English Language 
Learners), which will take up an elective spot for students. 

 

 
8th grade families:  

o Como Park HS Registration (select preferred elective classes for 9th grade): Thursday, April 10 
from 5-7 PM 

o Link: https://comosr.spps.org/student/course-catalog?tag_id=172 
  

o Central HS (select preferred elective classes for 9th grade): Thursday, April 24 from 5-7PM  
o Link: https://central.spps.org/students/counseling/course-request-information?tag_id=164 

 
• Notification should have gone out recently about high school enrollment changes, check your spam/junk email 

if you didn't receive an expected notification. Call the SPPS Placement Center for further high school 
enrollment questions and changes: 651-632-3760  

• If your student is planning to participate in a high school sport during the fall, sports begin in mid-August, so 
they need to register for them during the first or second week of August and they need a sports physical (good 
for 3 years) to participate in any high school sport 
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Murray Did Awesome at Regionals, with the following Historians advancing to the 
State Competition to be held at The Minneapolis Convention Center on April 27th 

 
Scout Murch-Gordon 
Felix Mortensen 
Sofia Mortensen 
Ethan Dotzauer 
Shannon Saeger 
Erik Bollman 
Charlotte Stevenson  
Lu Beckman 
Alice Van Keerbergen, Georgia Kountoupes Ruddy & Alana Kennedy 
Duncan Peterson, Henry Leach & Adrian Johnson 
Emmett Loth, Charlie Anderson & Peter Laska 
Evelyn Amman Steger 
Anna Patronski 
Lucia Barnes 
Hazel Collins, Mary Grace Lindsley & Maja Johnson 
Joselyn Morales Tlacuatl, Ariana James, Juliana Caballero & Marleny Jaramillo 
Sylvie McRoberts 
Julia Umut-Bejarano 
Rohan Stebleton 
Ingrid Sheu & Narah Ailabouni 
Javier Cerda, Ja’Mel Williams & Robinson Courtney 
Petra Mueller & Louisa Lindfors 

 

Honorable Mentions: 
Harriet Zbacnik, Lucy Keeler, Maeve Gudmastad, Isaac Hakanson, Anna Reimringer  

 

Outstanding Entry:   
Joselyn Morales Tlacuatl, Ariana James, Juliana Caballero & Marleny Jaramillo 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


